
As	I	have	traveled	in	recent	months,	meeting	many	people,	I	have	been	told	over	and	over	again,	“I	am	
praying	for	you	and	for	Rescue.”			Thank	you	everone	who	is	interceding	for	us.		We	need	your	prayer	
and	support	so	much	as	we	move	on	into	a	busy	fall.						
		
Soon	 the	 students	 who	 studied	 in	 grade	 12	 will	
receive	the	results	of	their	final	examinations.		We	
hope	they	will	all	have	passed	and	will	be	able	 to	
leave	 for	 further	 education	 in	 Phnom	 Penh	 or	 in	
Svay	Sisaphon.	 	 	There	 is	a	huge	problem	though.		
Not	only	must	they	have	passed	their	exams,	they	
must	 also	 have	 funding	 for	 their	 university	
education.			At	the	present	time,	Rescue	Cambodia	
does	 not	 have	 sufficient	 funds	 to	 send	 them.	 	 In	
addition	to	the	35	who	are	presently	in	university,	
there	are	22	students	who	will	hopefully	graduate	
this	year	.		Sokthon	Chhat	and	his	board	have	made	
the	 difficult	 decision	 that	 if	 a	 new	 student	 is	 not	
sponsored,	he/she	will	not	be	able	to	go.	 	So	I	am	
appealing	 to	 you	 friends.	 	 A	 whole	 year	
sponsorship	 for	a	student	 is	only	$2,600	CND	a	year.	 	This	provides	 for	all	 their	expenses	 including	
tuition	and	living	expenses	as	they	stay	in	our	dormitories.		Of	this	amount	$600	is	already	provided	
by	individual	sponsorships,	leaving	a	balance	of	$2,000	CDN	for	the	year.		Are	you	able	to	help	sponsor	
a	Rescue	Cambodia	student?		Perhaps	you	can	find	a	few	friends	to	join	you	in	providing	for	the	future	
of	one	of	these	worthy	young	people.	
	

	
	
On	September	4,	Rescue	Cambodia	dancers	will	 arrive	 in	Vancouver	 to	begin	a	 two	months	 tour	 in	
Canada.		See	the	schedule	at	www.rescuecambodia.org.			Blaine	Sylvester	(Rescue	Cambodia,	Canadian	
Represntative)	Shawna	and	Tofield	Wegner	and	I	will	be	joining	them.		We	hope	to	see	many	of	you.		
May	 your	 prayers	 accompany	 us	 asking	 the	 Lord	 for	 good	 realtionships,	 protection	 and	 successful	
fund	raising.		Most	especially,	may	the	Lord	Jesus	be	honored	and	glorified	for	what	He	has	done.	
	
Rescue	Cambodia	director,	Sokthon	Chhat	and	his	new	
board	 are	 doing	 a	 great	 job.	 	 They	 are	worthy	 of	 your	
trust	 and	 prayer	 as	 they	 face	 huge	 responsibilities	
managing	the	three	orphan	homes	and	three	university	
dorms.		I	will	be	happy	to	rejoin	them	on	November	12	
after	the	dance	tour	and	other	speaking	opportunities.	
	
Thank	you	so	much	for	your	partnership.	
	
Marie	Ens,	for	all	of	us	at	Rescue	Cambodia	
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